
The YOR Health Corporate Office will be 
CLOSED on Monday, September 7, 2020 Pacific

•	 The US Fulfillment Center will be closed on Monday, September 7.
•	 Customer Care will be open with limited staff on Monday, September 7.

•	 All other Fulfillment Centers will be open on Monday, September 7.

We will resume normal business hours on Tuesday, September 8. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

You may still submit any inquiries through the Customer Care Ticketing 
System by logging in to YOR Office and clicking on Support.

We hope you have an enjoyable holiday!

TO CELEBRATE UNITED STATES’

LABOR DAY


